
I hope all of you had a good summer. I had an amazing summer especially because of
leadership cam[p. Leadership camp taught me many things about being a leader and
thought me how I can improve my skills to better our district. During this      
camp the other district rep’s and I have decided on the theme for this           
year, Let Leadership Grow. This means a lot to us and it is our understanding
of the importance of leadership.

IN OUR FALL WORKSHOP I HAVE WORKED EWITH
THE OTHER DISTRICT REPS AND WE PRESENT TO
YOU TO 2024-2025 IAJHSC STATE SERICE PROJECT,
FEEDING ILLINOS. THIS IS AN ORGANIZATION WHO
WORKS WITH FOOD BANKS TO MAKE SURE KIDS ALL
THROUGHOUT ILLINOIS DON SUFFER FROM
STARVATION. THEY EVEN PARTNER WITH LOCAL
FOOD BANKS TO REACH THERI GOAL

Pop Tabs: Make sure
to collect those pop
tabs and support the
Ronald Mcdonald
House.

IAJHSC Swag:
Buy IAJHSC
swag by Oct.
16 before the
store closes

Upcoming Dates
Oct. 18 Fall Workshop
@ Rankin

Spring Workshop
@Dunlap Valley

April 11-12 Convention
@Springfield

Get Involved: I encourage councils to help our at
their local food banks and raise money for our SSP
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